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Thursday 25th November 2021 

 

 

To the Parents and Carers of Cambodia Class 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I am pleased to tell you that Miss Rozental is returning to Cambodia class from 

tomorrow. After an extended absence, she is very pleased to be getting back to teaching 

her class and I know she has missed them all. As Miss Rozental is still in recovery, she 

will be undertaking a phased return and will be in class on alternate days for the next 

couple of weeks, building up her stamina and time with the children. The class will 

continue to be supported by Mrs Mastrangelo and both will be in the class on Tuesday as 

a time to exchange information on how the children are doing. 

 

I would like to thank Mrs Mastrangelo for all her hard work and commitment to the class 

throughout the time Miss Rozental has been away and for the period of her phased 

return. I am grateful for the continuity she has given the class during Miss Rozental’s 

absence. 

 

As the current Covid levels prevent us holding face to face consultations with you, and as 

Miss Rozental needs a period of time to fully familiarise herself with where the children 

are in terms of their learning, we will arrange your parents’ evening for early next term. 

The manner of the meetings will be determined by the Covid levels but we hope to 

arrange face to face meetings with you as soon as we can. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Helen Williamson  

Headteacher 
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